


Regarding Items 16, 17, and 18, it is true and correct that the New Chapel Fire Department is
contracted to provide emergency response to the unincorporated portion of New Albany Township,
in which the subject property is located. A corrected version of the previously approved variance
application has been filed (Variance ID# 19050), which includes notification of the New Chapel Fire
Department, as required.

Regarding Item 19, the owner’s signature for the previously approved variance was obtained
electronically (see Item 3 above in this letter).

Regarding Item 20, there is no requirement for the Commission to consider the interests of adjoining
property owners as among those taken into consideration in granting a variance request. As noted
above in Item 2, the specific violation cited in this instance does not in any way involve the location
of the existing LP tank with respect to the property line adjoining the residence at 1001 Fox Hunters
Point.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please let us know.

Very truly yours,

RTM Consultants, Inc.

Edwin L. Rensink.

Edwin L. Rensink
Principal

CC:

elr















	201812271221
	Erwin Response to Petition and Attachments
	Response to Petition for Sanctions - Variance 18-10-27
	Erwin Residence Site Plan and Measurement Photos
	Erin_Residence_Site_Drawing__updated_
	LBO Email and Pictures
	LBO Email
	Measurement_Pictures






